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Fasadgruppen signs major window contract in Oslo
Fasadgruppen's subsidiary DVS Entreprenør has been commissioned by 
Studentsamskipnaden SIO to replace all the windows and glass walls in Bjølsen 
Student Village in Oslo.

Studentsamskipnaden SIO is a welfare organisation for students at 27 educational institutions in 
Oslo. The current project covers 1,078 student apartments and aims to increase energy 
efficiency and improve the indoor climate in the neighbourhood. The work will start in autumn 
2024 and last approximately 10 months. The order value amounts to approximately NOK 38 
million.

Leif Erik Mortensen, CEO of DVS Entreprenør said; "We are proud of the trust from 
Studentsamskipnaden SIO and look forward to contributing to making Bjølsen Student Village a 
more sustainable and energy-efficient place to live."

For more information, please contact:

Adrian Westman, Head of Communications & Sustainability
Mail: adrian.westman@fasadgruppen.se
Tel. +46 (0) 73-509 04 00

About Fasadgruppen

Fasadgruppen Group AB (publ) acquires and develops entrepreneurial specialist companies that 
care for and create sustainable properties. The Group’s subsidiaries possess expertise in all 
aspects of exterior work on properties, such as façades, windows, balconies and roofs. Common 
to most services is that they contribute to greater energy efficiency and a better living 
environment. Fasadgruppen is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm (ticker: FG). For more information, 
visit www.fasadgruppen.se.
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